
Update Neema Nakei        20-03-2023 
 
Hi,   
Ihope your all fine , i would like  to thank you all members of ISTEPUP for your help and support in 
my studies MY GOD BLESSED YOU,      I am fine and doing well with my studies this year for 27 
march i will be  doing my fild practice  which will be conducted at MOUNT MERU hospita ARUSHA 
starting 27 march up to 28/4/2023 which was aiming at providing us student with experience in 
the pharmacy fild and i practice in order to get experience ,                 My studies are going to be 
resumed for new semister(semister two( 2)   ) on April 2023  i promice to work hard  with a better 
performance and good result  at the end of semister .                   am sory my message was late 
becouse we was in examination and we  are now waiting for result     after  conducting my fild 
practice i will be back to the college then i will sent my result to you please forgive me   at this 
time  at may  2023  i will sent to you my result but now am not at the college am preparing to 
start fild practice at MOUNT MERU hospital .                                         
I truly appreciate your support on my academic for paying my school fees    


